
PA State Chapter Meeting Oct. 6, 2013
ACTION ITEMS

Recorded 10/6/2013

Items carried over from July 2013 meeting.
Bob Erikson: Schedule the next STH2 meeting.
Ray Smith: Develop questions pertaining to the hen study and gobbler study to Mary Jo in 
order to create a hand out for members.
All BOD: Start getting donations for the January Rendezvous
New items taken at the October 6, 2013 meeting.
Vern Ross – Check with National about sending National meeting minutes to State Chapters
Vern Ross – Bring up non members attending banquets subject at National Board meeting
Skip M – Develop letter to Carl Roe asking for an article explaining scientific data defending 
turkey seasons and bag limits
Sam M – Check with Elk Visitors Center about displaying prints in visitors center
Skip M – Contact Ken Fernberg about getting last three print remaining in stock
Cody C – Get second “JAKES” trailer on website for scheduling
Russ W – get three different prices on a trailer for second “JAKES” unit and submit to the board 
for approval
Jason S – Contact Morning Call about revising contract for Turkey Talk
Skip M – Set up a Rendezvous committee
Ralph M – see about getting the Elk Presentation at the Rendezvous
Jim P – look into getting $800 deposit back from Camp Soles for cancelled State WITO event
Phil F and Ray S – check into NWTF insurance policy for clarification
Jerry N – get information about a booth at the NRA show in Harrisburg
Dennis W – get extra meeting minutes to Joe D


